## Congregation Tiferes Yisroel

## קהילת תפארת ישראל 6201 Park Heights Avenue, Baltimore, Maryland 21215

August 12, 2019

Dear Friends,

Before we know it, the Yomim Nora'im will be upon us, and so the time has come to place your order for yom tov seats.

Our membership year began on July 1. If you were a shul member this past year, we assume you are continuing with membership and have already billed you for the coming year. You can meet that obligation by paying your membership in full or by establishing a recurring payment.

## YOM TOV SEATING FEE (Based on your membership category) --

Membership Category	Adult	Child under 13	Family Maximum	Priority
Family	\$120	\$60	\$420	Receives priority seating until Sept 19
Individual	\$120	\$60	\$420	Receives priority seating until Sept 19
Associate	\$150	\$75		Request filled after September 22
Non-Member	\$200	\$100		Request filled after September 22

## **HOW TO OBTAIN SEATING --**

If you are a	and you wish to	and you reserved your seats	then
Family or Individual Member	retain your same seats from last year	by signing up for your seat by <b>Sept 19</b> , indicating "Retain seats"	you will have the same seats as last year
Family or Individual Member	order different seats or add more seats	by signing up for your seat by <b>Sept 19</b> ,	you will receive priority to select your new seats by attending the seat exchange on

		indicating "Request new seats"	September 22, 6:15pm to 6:45 pm in the shul. If you cannot attend, you can notify Ari Blum of your request
Family or Individual Member	obtain seats	you missed the September 19, deadline for signing up for seats	your seating needs will be addressed after the September 22nd seat exchange in order of receipt
Associate Member	obtain seats		your seating needs will be addressed after the September 22nd seat exchange in order of receipt
Non-Member	obtain seats		Your seating needs will be addressed after the September 22nd seat exchange in order of receipt after the seating needs to all the members have been filled

If you have established a login on the shul website, you should login and request seating on the website under Membership, High Holiday Seating .

If you do not have a login, you can go to the shul website at "Membership, High Holiday Seating."

So that we start off the New Year with a clean slate, we ask that you pay any outstanding obligation at this time. We will invoice that amount to you shortly. Because of the limited number of seats, the shul also requests full payment for seats along with your Seating Order.

If you have any questions, please call me at 410-358-5478. Many thanks for your participation in this process, and best wishes for a happy and healthy 5780.

Sincerely,

Ari Blum,

Yom Tov Seating Coordinator